
Eastbay Community Outdoor Grilling Restrictions 
 

• Grilling on second floor balconies is strictly prohibited! It is unsafe due to proximity to 
combustible materials and we ask that all residents ardently abide to this rule. 

 
• Grilling on downstairs patios is permitted; however, any type of grill should be positioned not 

fewer than 10 feet from buildings or other combustible material. 
 

• The aforementioned restrictions are necessary both to maintain compliance with Eastbay 
Bylaws and Indiana Law Codes 308.3.1 and 308.3.1.1. 

 
The Eastbay Home Owners Association greatly appreciates your compliance and believes strict 
adherence to long established community rules and Indiana law is in the best interest of our community. 
 
Please contact the Eastbay Home Owners Association should you have any questions regarding outdoor 
grilling. 


